
P.E and Sports at Heswall Primary School 2018/2019 

 Heswall Primary is committed to providing high quality physical education and sport for all our 

children.  

This includes: 

  The progressive teaching of fundamental skills. 

  A wide breadth of physical activities and sports. 

  Opportunities for all children to engage in competitive sport and activities. 

  Encouraging children to develop specific skills and talents. 

  Working with local partners such as local sports clubs, private and volunteer providers.  

The PE and Sports Premium The government introduced the P.E. and Sports Premium in 2013. The 

premium received for schools with over 16 pupils is £8000 plus £5 per child in Years 1-6. 

 ‘The P.E. and Sports Premium is designed to help primary schools improve the quality of the P.E. 

and Sports activities offered to pupils.’  

From the 2017/18 academic year, schools with 17 or more pupils receive £16,000 plus £10 per pupil. 

This is calculated on the number of children between Y1-Y6, as recorded in the January 2018 Census. 

 P.E. and Sports Premium for the 2018-2019 Academic Year. 

 Funding Available: £17,920 

 Strategic Plans for 2018-2019 spend: 

 Utilise a sports coach on the Key Stage 2 playground every day to encourage physical 

activity. 

  2 Additional sports coaches to improve the quality of provision to work with targeted classes.  

 Extend coaching for PE into Key Stage 1. 

 Competitive sporting events held within the local cluster.  

 Enabling children to reach sporting events and activities.  

 Participation in Outstandingly Happy Schools with focus on PE and Sport. 

 Increase the number of after school and lunch time opportunities e.g. Yoga for all. 

  Ensure equipment is audited and replaced. 

 Introduce ‘A mile a day’ 

 Train new Sports Leaders and utilise in Key Stage One during lunch hours. 

 Maths of the Day 

 Lunchtime table tennis club 



Additional Funds Spent during previous academic year 2017-2018: 

Heswall Primary School utilised the services of Military Style Education to work with the Year Five 

class.  This involved assemblies, team work activities and drill practice.  It was a successful project 

and parents appreciated the opportunities that the children received. £2000 

Funds were further utilised to develop the skills of the existing coaches by using a former 

professional footballer.  This inspired the children and gave high quality support, guidance and CPD 

to existing staff. 

Success in the last year 2017/18.  

Heswall Primary School have had a good year with sport in the local community.  The Year Five 

mixed 7 a-side football team remained unbeaten and won the South Deeside Primary School 

Federation Competition – (The Dodd cup) for the second successive season. 

Yoga was introduced into Key Stage One and ran throughout the school year. 

Children have also taken part in competitive Netball competitions within the local cluster of schools. 
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